WS COWBOY CONNECTION

WMS Families,

We are just around the corner from the start of the 2024-2025 school year! The WMS faculty
and staff are excited to begin the new year. | wanted to extend a welcome to our new 5th-grade
students and a welcome back to our returning 6th, 7th, and 8th graders. It is going to be an
exceptional school year! Please check below for some important upcoming events, dates, and
times.

Your partner in education,

J. Brian Bocian
Principal, Wyoming Middle School

Upcoming Events:

New-to-District Student Welcome: 9:30 a.m., Thursday, August 8
Schedule Pick-Up: 12:00 - 3:00 p.m., Thursday, August 8

5th Grade Open House: 6:00 - 7:30 p.m., Monday, August 12
First Day of School: 8:00 a.m., Wednesday, August 14

6th - 8th Grade Open House: 6:30 p.m. Tuesday, August 20
WMS Picture Day: Thursday, August 22

5th Grade Open House

For our 5th Grade Open House on Monday, August 12, we will use an open format where
students and their families are welcome to walk their daily schedules, meet teachers, and
explore the building. To ensure all families have access to classrooms, we recommend the
following time breakdowns alphabetically by last name:

e Last name letters A-L: 6:00 - 6:45 p.m.
e Last name letters M-Z: 6:45 - 7:30 p.m.



